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From: JOHN MARTIN

Sent: 19 May 2018 18:09

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Proposal Rother Valley Railway (Bodium to Robertsbridge.junction) order

To Secretary of State for transport
Re Rother Valley Railway above Application.

Dear Sir/Madame

I am a resident of and consider the extension of the railway line from Robertsbridge to
Bodum , and on to Tenterden to be economically vital given the current decline in retail business in this
rural region.

We are very dependent on more visitors coming to spend money as lots of shops locally are closing or
closed.

We also need the visitors , from London (via Robertsbridge) and elsewhere to come by railway or other
public transport sine we have a serious car parking problem in the towns in this area.

The Rother valley Railway is a brilliant idea to expand tourism and improve the economy in this area

kind regards
John Martin
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